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DATE: September 13,2001 
TO: 
FROM: Larry Harris, Senior Attorney, Division of Legal Services 
lU3: 

Director, Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 010887-WS - Application for approval of merger of Utilities, Inc. and Nuon 
Acquisition Sub, Inc., an Illinois corporation, and for determination of Commission's 
jurisdiction of such merger 

I 

On September 11, 2001, letters were sent to parties and to your division in the above- 
referenced docket with the incorrect docket number. As a result, the following letters were placed 
in Docket No. 010941-WS: Documents Nos. 11346-01,11345-01, and 11344-01. Please remove 
these letters fiom Docket No. 010941-WS and place the attached letters in the file for Docket No. 
01 0887-WS. '1 

Thank you. 
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